
 

 

March 30, 20225 

 

To Oregon State Legislators: 

My name is Nolan Lloyd.  I live in North Bend with my wife.  Our son, 

and his wife, live near us.  All of us vote each election, and have 

appreciated being able to vote by mail.  We are retired from BLM and 

the Forest Service.  We care for our 5 year old granddaughter three 

days/week. Our son is a Civil Engineer in Coos Bay.  His wife is a nurse at 

the local hospital.  So many voters lead busy lives, like us, and count on 

voting by mail.  This current oppressive move from the Administration is 

an attempt to suppress the American votes. The elderly in rural areas 

would find it difficult to vote, as well as those who can barely afford to 

fill their cars with gas.  

Oregon has proven that the mail-in voter system is efficient and has 

integrity. We cannot bend to the whims of those trying to destroy our 

working democratic processes. 

I urge you to oppose SB 210.  The citizens of Oregon will thank you and 

will vote accordingly. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Nolan Lloyd



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


